
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUMPKIN PANDEMONIUM  

 
 
 

The Parent Council are hosting an afternoon of spooky fun in the blue hall on 
Friday 26th October from 3pm – if you’re popping to the Community Café come in 
and see us for some Halloween fun and games – prizes to be won!    
 
Remember and bring £1 to school on that day for crazy/spooky hair day!  Best 
crazy/spooky hair on the day wins a prize!  All funds raised will go towards funding 
activities and equipment for the children at Giffnock Primary School.   

 
Here’s a taster of what we will have on the day………… 

 
Slime factory – make your own gooey slime to take home with you!  Yeuch…… 
 
Bring in your carved pumpkins for “The Best Carved Pumpkin” competition – the 
scarier the better. 

Guess the number of Spooky Spiders in the jar.  

Good old fashioned “dooking for apples”.  

 

Guess the name of the witches pet for the chance to win her pet – a life sized 
cuddly version of it. 
 
A “Spooky Stories” area with a chance to blind feel spooky items……… 
 
Halloween would not be complete without having a “Party Piece”  - tell us your 
best joke, sing a song or even dance – whatever you want – prize for the best on 
the day!  

 

   

 



 

 

 


